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Executive Committee Meeting
Wed. May 6, 2015
Via conference call
In attendance:  Stephanie Ozuna-Larralde, Andrea Yen, Brandon Lemley, Philip Guerrero
Minutes

Pending Items:
- Travel Reimbursement Policy:
· Everybody read through it and everybody agreed with the policy. 

- Decision on Board Member Membership Dues:
Charter does say that everyone pays for their membership dues.  Everyone agreed that is ok. 

- Summer Institute Scholarship:
Everybody needs to submit results to Stephanie by Friday so that a winner can be decided by next week.  
Brandon suggested offering a discounted rate for the conference in exchange of presenting on their response to their most significant contribution 

- Remember to register and book your hotel for the summer institute

NAGAP News
- FYI- there is revised logo where we can insert our logo into the NAGAP logo.  

Committee Updates
- Membership (Janeen not in attendance)- Tabled till next meeting.

- Professional Development (Matt not in attendance) - Tabled till next meeting.

- Summer Institute- Andrea
· 8 sessions confirmed and 4 possible pending presentations. 
· 28 people registered
· Beth from Texas Wesleyan is getting together a few options for a Thursday night event.  Today (05/06/2015) she should have 4 places and costs. 
· Do we want to have a first timer’s session before the Thursday night event? It is listed from 3-4:30pm on Thursday.  We suggest that moving it a little closer to the Thursday night event might be better.  
· After breakfast, lunch and closing session.  What do we want to do during this time? 
· During breakfast will be keynote speaker needs about 45 minutes to present.
· Lunch?  We can host Business Meeting and then we can do a networking activity.  Brandon suggested that we put topics on the table and attendees can discuss.  
· Takeaway: Andrea will get with Dana to lead the business meeting.  
· Takeaway: Andrea will get with Beth to come up something to network during lunch.  
· Closing Session? Thank you for attending and then send out a “I am available form” that they can fill out to get more involved with TxGAP.  Philip suggested that maybe we can give out next year’s summer conference registration and other door prizes.  
· Takeaway: Andrea will get with Dana to prepare for closing.  
· Volunteer email will be sent out soon.
· Brandon will be doing marketing and communication while Melissa is out until the conference.  
· We are being a little more cautious about cost for summer institute because property is just a little more expensive.  Overall Brandon thinks we will be ok.  
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